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• Sewing machine and basic supplies. 

• Finished Friendship Block for Bethany. 

• Finishing Bee Project #1, a Fat Quarter, and 

your numbered Project List. 

• Prepared Charity Quilts 

• January’s Timely Treasure   

     (Tie-On Pincushions) 

• $25 Guild Dues  if not already paid 

• Quilted Nametag 

• Sew and Tell 

Checklist 

For those participating in the 

Friendship Group, only two blocks 

remain.  Kandy’s block is a Santa, any 

method, any size.  This can be Santa’s 

head or his whole body.   Heather’s 

block will be a Snowman, any size or 

method also.  We will receive these 

final patterns at guild meeting.    

Bring or send Bethany’s blocks to give 

to Cat.  We hope you are up to date 

with all of your friendship blocks.  

Can’t wait to see everyone’s work! 

Friendship Block Exchange Group 
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Cat Beckstead and Deonn Stott will 

present next week’s guild meeting 

workshop: Precision Piecing.   Both 

accomplished quilters, they will be 

sharing their best tips for accuracy in 

quilting.  If you would like, please 

bring your sewing machine, thread, 

an extra bobbin, scissors or nippers, 

and pins.   We will be testing our 

seam allowances for accuracy. 

The Finishing Bee will also get going 

this month.  If you are planning to 

join this fun group, you will need to 

bring one fat quarter to give to 

Bethany, along with your numbered 

project list (find a copy at the 

bottom of the Members Only web 

page).  Bring your first finished 

project on your list for Sew & Tell 

(or another fat quarter).  For each 

project completed, your name will 

go into a drawing for a stack of fat 

quarters at the end of the year. 

A big THANKS to those who are 

helping with our charity quilt 

project,  preparing quilts for 

Wasatch High School FFA club 

members to tie.  If you received a 

kit last month, please return your 

quilts to Debbie at guild meeting.    

Lastly, be sure to wear your quilted 

nametag to guild meeting (see 

instructions in the Guild Guide).  

These will help us get to know each 

other better, and will allow you to 

participate monthly drawings.  

See you next Thursday!! 


